From: Debbie Radcliffe <

Sent: 07 October 2022 14:52

To:

Cc:

Subject: Ref 2022/3432/P - ATM proposed for 100 Southampton Row, London WC1B 4BB
I

Dear Enya

I am writing on behalf of the Bloomsbury CAAC to object to the proposed ATM at The Red London, which is a retail
premises on the ground floor of Ormonde Mansions, identified in Bloomsbury Conservation Area Appraisal as a
positive contributor to the Bloomsbury Conservation Area.

The installation of an ATM will harm the visual identity of the shop front and the application should be refused.
Kind regards

Debbie Radcliffe
For Bloomsbury Conservation Areas Advisory Committee

61b Judd Street
London WC1H 9QT



